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OUC Town Hall Sessions are back! [1]

October 16, 2012 by  (not verified) [2]

The Office of University Controller (OUC) will be presenting Town Hall sessions this fall to 
share recent accomplishments and new initiatives with department staff. Discussion topics 
include the Finance System upgrade, Cognos financial reports, Continuing Professional 
Education (CPE) and other training, FinPro Help Desk support, and the brand new OUC 
website. The interactive format includes a presentation, Q&As, and small group discussions 
on areas of particular interest to individual participants. The sessions are held on all 
campuses and run from Fri, Oct 26 through Fri, Nov 16. Register soon! We look forward to 
seeing you, answering your questions, and hearing your thoughts and needs. Update: 
Registration is is now open! [3]
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